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Letter from M. Jacques CHIRAC, President of the
Republic, to Mr Jose Luis Rodriguez ZAPATERO,
President of the Government of Spain, following the
derailment of an underground train in Valencia
(Spain).

Paris, 3 July 2006

President Zapatero, [handwritten:] Dear Friend,

I was very shocked to learn of the terrible, tragic accident resulting in the
derailment of an underground train in Valencia, claiming very many lives.

In these painful circumstances, I want to express to you personally and on
behalf of the French people my heartfelt condolences in this ordeal.

Please be kind enough to convey my deepest sympathy and solidarity to the
bereaved./.

(complimentary close, with handwritten addition).
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